
From: Location Enquiries  
Sent: 07 October 2022 09:17 
To: Jennifer Walsh 
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2022/1041/P 
 
FAO Jennifer Walsh 
 
Address: 
Land to the North of the British Library 
96 Euston Road 
London 
NW1 2DB 
 
The Proposed Work: 
RECONSULTATION DUE TO UPDATED ENVIRONMENTAL STATEMENT 
Demolition of the British Library Centre for Conservation, alterations of the 
British Library and erection of a new building of 12 above-ground storeys and 
one basement level for use as library, galleries, learning, business and events 
spaces (Class F1) and retail and commercial spaces (Class E); provision of 
internal and external public spaces, landscaping and a community garden; 
improvement works adjacent to Dangoor Walk; provision of cycle and car 
parking and servicing facilities including new crossovers; provision of Crossrail 
2 infrastructure; means of access; and associated works. 
 
 
Thank you for your consultation. 
 
I can confirm that the planning applicant is in communication with TfL 
Infrastructure Protection engineers with regard to the development above. 
Therefore, we have no comment to make on the application except that 
the developer should continue to work with TfL engineers as the project 
progresses to minimise the risk to railway operations. 
 
This response is made as Railway Infrastructure Manager under the “Town and 
Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) Order 2015". It 
therefore relates only to railway engineering and safety matters. Other parts of 
TfL may have other comments in line with their own statutory responsibilities. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Shahina Inayathusein MAPM MIAM 



Safeguarding Engineer (LU+DLR) 
Infrastructure Protection  
 

TfL Engineering | 5 Endeavour Square, Stratford, London E20 1JN 
 

 
 
Find out more about Infrastructure Protection -  
 
 
 
 


